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To Whom It May Concem

The following is a set of e-mails written between June 6, 2005 and November

2005. They are the correspondence between [N . 20d various

Liberty University faculty. They have been arranged in the best order possible and have
been printed to verify that we [ R 2nd ) have done as much as we could do to
see action taken, and now have made the decision to contact Dr. Falwell on our own. We
have been to many different meetings which is great, but meetings do not always equal

action and due to the severity of this situation action needs to be taken.

Here are some reasons that we feel it 18 necessary that we meet with Dr. Falwell:

» We have met with Commonwealth Attorney Gretchen Hutt, Jennifer

Jones, Dave Caswell, Sgt. Hinkley, Dean Mink,Dave Young, Mark
Hine, and Sharon Hartless and although we have been treated kindly for

the most part, we have not seen much physical evidence of change (mainly
call buttons and cameras in the tunnel).

» The Hispanic men responsible for sexually assaulting [[Jjjjivork at
B cstaurant and we feel that this is dangerous considering this

particular restaurant 18 located directly across from an elementary, middle,

and high school along with a university. We also do not feel that this
restaurant needs to be supported by LU any longer.

¢ We believe strongly that Dr. Falwell can, and will do whatever he can do
to see that change happens and the necessary means are taken to prevent
this from occurring in the future so easily.

e We believe that this university is in direct violation of certain parts of the

Jeanne Clery Act under the Higher Education Act of 1963, and would like

to see improvement in this area.

¢ Dr. Falwell needs to know what is going on at his university. We also have

seen over the years that he can get things done and if he 1s passionate
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about something then change will occur and this is what we need right

now more than meetings to “discuss” the issues at hand.

We have spent about 10 months dealing with what happened to I, and we

have spent about 8 months attempting to change certain things on campus to prevent it

from happening to anyone else. We feel that the seriousness of the situation has been

disregarded and we are both ready for action to be taken. We want and need to see

change and we are doing everything we can to see that a difference is made, so that

situations like this cannot occur so easily at Liberty University.

Thanks so much for listening and feel free to contact us regarding this situation

and possibly setting up a meeting to discuss further action.

Sincerely,
N -

(We can be contacted at 75’7- or 570N )
| -@libertx.edu & -@libertx.edu
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